
Beach Chair and Umbrella Rentals 
Beach Chairs and umbrella rentals will be conducted under a special program overseen and 
managed by Walton County.    

At this time the details of this Program are not available but expected to be available by late 
February 2023. When these details are available it will be posted immediately. 


